
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 9, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
At the end of September, students in grades 4 – 8 took the Start Strong Assessment.  At the end of 
December your child received his/her score.  If you need another copy of the results, please contact 
the office.   
 
The score reflects the level of support your child may need in a particular subject area. Your child’s 
teacher will review this information and use it to provide more accurate support tailored to your 
child’s needs. On the next page you will see the results of the entire school and percentages for each 
grade level. 
 
For more information, please refer to the NJ Start Strong Parent Resource in the Start Strong section 
at the New Jersey Assessments Resource Center, https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com  
 
Jacqueline Quagliana 
Lead Person 
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